BOARD OF SELECTMEN

MINUTES

Tuesday,, December 22, 2009
      Swampscott, MA 01907
A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held at the Swampscott Town Hall, 22 Monument Avenue, Swampscott, Mass.  Vice Chairman, Jill G. Sullivan opened the meeting at 7:30P.M.       
Attendance: Vice Chairman, Jill G. Sullivan, Selectmen Matthew W. Strauss, Anthony A. Scibelli  and Assistant Town Administrator, Dave Castellarin. 
 Votes of the Board:

The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Scibelli to approve the renewal of Class II Car Dealers License (see attached list) seconded by Selectman Strauss.  
Selectmen’s Time:
The Board members wished everyone a happy holiday season. 

Selectman Strauss positively commented on the recent Holiday Parade that took place and recognized the Swampscott Police Department and all the volunteers for all their hard work and dedication.

The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Scibelli to adjourn meeting at 7:40P.M seconded by Selectman Strauss. Walker.
Attest:

Maureen Shultz 

Administrative Assistant 

